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The Permanent Mission of Mexico to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the General Secretariat and has the honor to refer to Note OEA-02828, in which the Government of Mexico put forward a candidate for the Board of Directors of the Justice Studies Center of the Americas (JSCA).


In that regard, the Permanent Mission of Mexico wishes to announce that the Government of Mexico has decided to withdraw the aforementioned candidacy to the Board of Directors of the JSCA, in order to lend its support to the candidacy of Ambassador Leónidas Rosa Bautista, proposed by the Government of the Republic of Honduras for the same vacancy.

The Permanent Mission of Mexico would be grateful if the General Secretariat could kindly inform the member states of the Organization regarding the above.

The Permanent Mission of Mexico avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the General Secretariat renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., July 22, 2013

General Secretariat

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
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